## hiifl@ath.forthnet., 11:23 20/6/2001, NOTE OF THANKS AND GREETINGS

To: hiifl@ath.forthnet.gr

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: NOTE OF THANKS AND GREETINGS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. KONSTANTINOS KERAMEUS Director, Hellenic Institute of International Law University of Athens Solonos St. 73 GR-106 79 Athens Greece

Dear Dr. Kerameus,

Firstly, I would like to express my sincerest appreciation and gratitude to you and to ACA for the kind invitation to participate in the Bergen Conference. It was in deed a great honor and pleasure for me to meet distinguish participants specially you and your wife. I am most grateful also for your kindness and warm pitality specially during our conversation during one dinner. As I mentioned, I enjoyed very much my holidays in Greece long time ago and I hope I can visit once more your beautiful country. If you will be in our part of the world, please let me know.

Once again, thank you very much for everything and my best regards too to your wife.

Sincerely, Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

> DONE Maddler Del6lo,

June 2001

MS. SIGRUNN STORHAUG Norwegian Council for Higher Education SIU Center for International University Cooperation PB 7800 N-5020 Bergen Norway

SIU (Senter for Internasjonalt Universitetssamarbeid) Center for International University Cooperation Harald Harfagresgate 20 5020 Bergen Norway

Phone: + 47 55 546 700 FAX: + 47 55 546 721

## RE: SIU-ACA CONFERENCE

Dear Ms. Sigrunn,

Firstly, I would like to reiterate my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude for all the assistance and warm hospitality that you have extended to me during my wonderful visit to your beautiful country. I enjoyed the breathtaking scenery, the friendliness of the people, the delicious food and the very fruitful as well as stimulating conference. Thank you very much for everything and kindly extend my thanks too to Asle. He was really a wonderful guide.

I have been advised by Ms. Ingred Dryer of ACA that the reimbursement for my air ticket and incidental expenses during the travel will be taken cared of by your office. I am therefore enclosing the ticket stubs and the other incidental expenses. If some of them cannot be reimbursed because of absence of receipts, it will not be too serious. I tried to keep the receipts, but at present I cannot seem to locate some of them. I also included a side trip to Brussels from Oslo instead of going straight to Frankfurt for my connecting flight to Bangkok to be able to visit ACA and discuss further possible collaboration. I could have flown from Copenhagen to Bangkok but I took a Copenhagen Frankfurt via Brussels. If the organization deems it necessary then you can deduct from the total cost of 55,130 Baht (I US\$ = 44.60 Baht or 45 Baht) the sum of 12,180 Baht which is the equivalent cost of Copenhagen-Frankfurt flight. I need to reimburse ASAP to the University the money lent for the travel.

For reimbursement kindly send a money telegraphic transfer to;

RUBEN C. UMALY
THE SIAM COMMERCIAL BANK PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED
BRANCH: SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

## solvi.lillejord@psy, 11:43 20/6/2001, NOTES OF THANKS AND GREETINGS

To: solvi.lillejord@psyph.uib.no

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: NOTES OF THANKS AND GREETINGS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

DR. SOLVI LILLJORD Projektkoordinator Hovedfag i pedagogikk Universitetet i Bergen Christiesgt 13 5020 Beregen Norway

FAX: 55 58 4860

Dear Dr. Lilljord,

Once again, thank you very much for your kind hospitality and warm welcome ring the SIU-ACA Conference in Bergen. It was in deed a great pleasure and nor meeting you and joining you in the panel of discussion. I really enjoyed your paper and hope some kind of collaboration could be developed between your university and some Asian universities which may be of interest to you.

There is a new president of Shanghai TV University as the old one whom I knew has retired. Our major contact person is:

> LIU MINLI Director, International Liaison Network Shanghai TV University No. 25 Fuxin road

Yangpu District Shanghai 200092 P.R. China

FAX: 86 21 650 27 685 Email: stvungy@online.sh.c

I wish you a pleasant and fruitful visit to China. If you have the chance to extend your visit to Thailand, please let me know.

With best regards.

Sincerely. Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly Director, CIA

10/6/01 Nadola Nadola